
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER  
 November 2021 

     Upcoming Events! 
 

 

Help make a difference for 

families in need this month by 

donating to our food drive! 

Running from November 1st to the 

19th! 
 

Have your child join us in showing 

our local team of the Buffalo Bills 

or Sabres on the 5th, 12th and 

19th 
 

Pajama day and our Thanksgiving 

Feast will be on Tuesday, 

November 23rd. 
 

There will be no UPK November 

24th, 25th and 26th. 
 

The facility will be closed 

November 25th and 26th for 

Thanksgiving! We hope you enjoy 

the long holiday weekend with 

your families! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 
 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, 

Miss. Renee! Miss Renee is one of our Universal 

Preschool teachers at our Niagara Falls Blvd. location! 

Miss Renee has been with us at this location for 3 

years now but also used to work for us back when she 

was just a student herself! We are so lucky to have 

Miss Renee back as part of the Bunny Bunch family! 

Miss Renee is a wonderful teacher who is adored by 

every one of her students and their parents! She 

makes sure each child in her class is cared for, loved, 

and made to feel special. Miss Renee always has the 

most creative ideas for crafts and bulletin boards. 

She is so crafty, and you can always tell how much fun 

her students had in class that day when they walk 

out with their awesome artwork! Miss Renee is 

always ready to assist a coworker and show them her 

tips and tricks of teaching! She is also always willing 

to share her ideas for activities and crafts with 

everyone who asks! When you are in a crunch, Miss 

Renee is the one to go to! You can tell how much her 

students respect her by how well behaved they are 

and how much they love to see her each morning. We 

are so thankful to have Miss Renee here each day. 

Thanks for always giving us your best! 

Congratulations Miss Renee, we love you!!! 

 

 

Notes From 

The Director… 

October was a 

fun and busy 

month here at 

Bunny Bunch! 

The children had 

a blast learning 

about fire safety, 

painting 

pumpkins, and of 

course celebrating 

Halloween! 

 

A big thank you 

to all the families 

who brought in 

treats and for 

their child’s class!  

It made the day 

that much more 

special and the 

children really 

enjoyed them! 

 

Just a reminder: 

tuition is always 

due the Friday 

before the week 

of attendance. 

Thank you!  

If you may have 

any questions, 

please call the 

office at 

(716)731-5948! 

We hope everyone 

has a safe, 

happy, and 

healthy 

Thanksgiving! 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to wish 

Dominic a happy 2nd birthday, 

Cash, Sean, and Joseph D. a happy 

3rd birthday and Kenzie, Azariah, 

Thomas, Serenity, Ava, Gracelyn, 

Jack, Fallon, Olivia, and Grayson a 

happy 4th birthday!   We would 

also like to wish Miss Donna and 

Miss Colleen a happy birthday as 

well! We hope you all have a 

wonderful day! 

 

 

 

Star Students! 
Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be available to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other STAR 

qualities! 😊 

Our wnderful Star Students this month are… 

 

INFANTS: Zachary 

TODDLERS: Matilda  

PRE-K 3: Brooklynn and Joseph D.  

UPK: Julian, Amelia, Jeffrey, Andrez, Tansey, 

Kenzie, Brantley, Hudson, Shelby, Serenity, 

Logan, and Lila! 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

Thankful for Fall!  

 
Miss. Pam and her infants will be busy 

doing a lot of entertaining activities that 

will stimulate their different senses.  The 

babies will have fun learning and 

participating in the different activities 

that will help them learn the weekly 

themes such as the senses and fall time!  

The baby room will be making a handprint 

acorn, they will do leaf rubbing and paint 

with Jell-o! To prepare for our 

Thanksgiving the infants will be making 

Thanksgiving placemat, Indian hats and 

do feather painting! 

 

Important Notes and 

Reminders: 

We will be sending home any swaddles or 

sleepsacks at the end of each week to be 

washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy 

cups, pacifiers, and any other items your 

child brings in. 

Our canned food drive starts November 

1st! Please donate any canned goods you 

have to the turkey box in the foyer!  

November 11th is Veterans Day! Our 

center is open!  

November 5th, 12th, and 19th are 

Bills/Sabres Days at Bunny Bunch! 

Support your Buffalo teams with your 

apparel!  

November 23rd is Pajama Day and our 

Thanksgiving Feast!  

The center is closed November 25th and 

26th for Thanksgiving!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

to our Infant 

Star of the 

Month, 

Zachary!  

 

 

Infant Room 
News! 

November  
 

 



 

 

Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star Of The Month Zachary! Zachary is one of 

our older infants who will soon be moving into our toddler room and we are 

going to miss him so much! He is such a good boy who has even started to use 

a few words! We love listening to him talk! Zachary is such a sweet boy who 

loves to play with his friends and help some of the younger babies in the room! 

He is also so smart and one of his favorite things to do is to read books! He 

will look at the pictures by himself or he will love to sit and listen to one of his 

teachers reading a story! Some of his other favorites are the little animals 

and the musical instraments in our classroom! He also loves when we put on a 

CD in the class and he can listen to the awesome tunes! Maybe he will be a 

musician one day! This little boy’s brown eyes will melt your heart! He is so 

loving and will always give his teachers hugs and sit on their laps! We are going 

to miss Zachary so much but we know he will flourish in the toddler room! 

Congratulations Zachary, we love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

  

Our theme this month is: 

Harvest!   

 

Our weekly themes will include, ‘Farm 

Animals’, ‘Fun with Books’, ‘Turkey Time’ and 

‘Harvest Time’ along with celebrating 

Thanksgiving! Miss. Taylor will start off the 

month by introducing different types of farm 

animals! They will be making sheep puppets 

and finger-painting cows! Miss. Taylor and her 

toddler friends will be having fun with 

different books! They will be reading the 

wonderful books of Dr. Seuss and Clifford! The 

children will make glitter fish and Clifford 

hats to go along with the books! To prepare 

for Thanksgiving the toddlers will be making 

turkey feathers out of pasta, paper bag 

turkeys and having fun getting messy by 

painting acorns! 

REMINDERS: 

We are asking that each child bring in a 

blanket for themselves for naptime. We 

will be  sending them home at the end of 

each week to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 

other items your child brings in. Thanks! 

Our canned food drive starts November 

1st! Please donate any canned goods you 

have to the turkey box in the foyer!  

November 11th is Veterans Day! Our 

center is open!  

November 5th, 12th, and 19th are 

Bills/Sabres Days at Bunny Bunch! 

Support your Buffalo teams with your 

apparel!  

November 23rd is Pajama Day and our 

Thanksgiving Feast!  

The center is closed November 25th and 

26th for Thanksgiving!

 

 

 

 

 

Toddler Room 
News! 

 

November 
 

Congratulations 

to our Toddler 

Star of the 

Month, 

Matilda!   

 

Happy Birthday to Dominic who turns 
2 this month!!  

 

 



 

 

Toddler Star of the Month! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Matilda! This brown hair, 

brown eyed cutie is such a wonderful little girl to have in the toddler room. She 

has so many little friends and all of her teachers just adore her. This 

fashionista is always dressed in the cutest clothes like dresses, jumpsuits and 

even cowgirl boots! Matilda loves to do crafts in the room especially when they 

involve paint! She loves when we paint her hands so she can do a handprint! 

She loves to play with baby dolls so she can take care of them and treat them 

like her own little babies. She also loves when her teachers sing to her! This 

little smartie pants has started to participate in circle time by singing with 

her teachers and actively paying attention when they are showing her 

something. She is starting to talk a lot more and we love hearing what she 

has to say! Matilda loves to snuggle up with her teachers and get extra hugs. 

We can’t help but to give Matilda all the hugs because when she looks at you 

with her big beautiful eyes you just can’t resist. We are so proud of how well 

Matilda is doing in the toddler room and we can’t wait to see her grow 

throughout the rest of the year! Congratulations Matilda, we love you!!! 
 

 



 

 

   

 

   

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

 Fall Harvest!  

Fall Fun! After having so much fun painting 

pumpkins and celebrating Halloween with lots of 

fun crafts, it is now time for “Fall Harvest”. 

Our weekly themes include ‘Leaves’, ‘Bears, 

Bears, Bears’, ‘Pilgrams and Indians’, and 

‘Turkey Time’! During these weeks our 3 year 

olds will be doing lots of actvities that are 

about fall! They will make leaf people, leaf 

prints, and a pretty fall tree! They will also 

make a bear mask and teddy bear craft! Around 

Thanksgiving time we will make our annuel 

placemats that you can use at Thanksgiving 

dinner! They will make pilgram and indian 

handprints, and stick puppets as well! Lastly, 

they will make a fork painted turkey and a 

turkey headband! During this month they will 

learn the numbers 8&9, the letters I,J, L, & K, 

and the colors blue and orange! It is going to be 

such an eventful month and we cant wait to 

talk about everything we are so thankful here 

at Bunny Bunch!  

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

If your child naps, we are asking that they 

bring in a blanket for naptime. We will be 

sending them home at the end of each week 

to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 

other items your child brings in. Thanks!  

Our canned food drive starts November 1st! 

Please donate any canned goods you have to 

the turkey box in the foyer!  

November 11th is Veterans Day! Our center is 

open!  

November 5th, 12th, and 19th are Bills/Sabres 

Days at Bunny Bunch! Support your Buffalo 

teams with your apparel!  

November 23rd is Pajama Day and our 

Thanksgiving Feast!  

The center is closed November 25th and 26th 

for Thanksgiving!!

  
Congratulations to 

our Pre-k 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Brooklynn and Joey 

D.!   

 

Pre-k 3 Room 
News! November 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Cash, Sean, and  
Joseph D. who turns 3 this 

month!!  

 



 

 

Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month
 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, 

Brooklynn! Brooklynn is such a great student in our 

Pre-K 3 class! She always sets a great example for 

her peers by using her manors and listening skills! 

Brooklynn has come a long way since the start of her 

coming to Bunny Bunch! She is really coming out of 

her shell! You can always catch her singing and 

participating in circle time and all our centers! 

Brooklynn is such a good friend to play with because 

she loves to share! Some of her favorite things to do 

at school include coloring and doing puzzles! She also 

loves to play with pop its! Brooklynn is a little 

smartie pants! She always helps her teacher out at 

circle time and can even spell and write her own name! 

On top of that, Brooklynn knows her ABC’s and tons 

of shapes! How impressive! Brooklynn is a kind little 

girl who is such a valued member of our Bunny Bunch 

family! She is sweet, loving, and kind! We love to see 

Brooklynn every time she walks through the doors! Congratulations Brooklynn, we love you!!!  

 

Congratulations to the other Star this month, Joseph 

D.! Joey is our star of the month for several reasons! 

Joey is growing every day he is at Bunny Bunch! He is 

working on potty training, and we are seeing more and 

more improvement that we are proud of! He is also 

getting close to being able to spell his name when we go 

over it at circle time! Joey loves to play with his 

friends! He likes to build towers with Legos, playing 

dinosaurs, and making food in the kitchen! Joey is so 

sweet! He is always ready to give hugs and snuggles 

especially during nap time! He also always makes sure 

the people around him like friends and teachers are 

happy. He knows that checking in on your friends is very 

important! There’s nothing a hug can’t fix! On top of all 

this, Joey is a little comedian! He is always cracking up 

and telling all of his friends funny stories and jokes! He 

also loves to make goofy faces that make everyone 

around him laugh! It’s so nice to have such a friendly 

face around our room! We are so proud of you! Congratulations Joey, we love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

September plans and 

 Harvest! 

 

Our weekly themes will include, ‘Harvest’, 

‘Down on the Farm’ along with ‘Giving 

Thanks’ and ‘Celebrating Thanksgiving’! The 

students are so excited to be celebrating 

Thanksgiving along with learning how to give 

thanks to everyone around them.  The Pre-k 

4 class has been working hard on their 

writing, letters, numbers, and manners! This 

month the students will be making a “We Are 

Thankful” book, acorn art, hand turkey, tree 

and leaf art and a thankful turkey.  ‘Down on 

the farm’ week will have the children will be 

learning about cows, horses, pigs, making a 

barn and a muddy pig craft. We also will be 

making our annual Thanksgiving placemats to 

use at Thanksgiving dinner! We are so excited 

for this month and we are so thankful to get 

to teach the kiddos during this time of 

gratitude!  

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS 

Unfortunately, due to the circumstances this 

year we ask that you do not bring any home 

items/toys besides your child’s backpack, 

folder, and water bottle unless otherwise 

asked by your teacher.  

Please make sure your child’s water bottle and 

masks are labled with their first and last 

name. Thank you!  

Our canned food drive starts November 1st! 

Please donate any canned goods you have to 

the turkey box in the foyer!  

November 11th is Veterans Day! Our center is 

open but there is no UPK 

November 5th, 12th, and 19th are Bills/Sabres 

Days at Bunny Bunch! Support your Buffalo 

teams with your apparel!  

November 23rd is Pajama Day and our 

Thanksgiving Feast!  

There is no UPK on November 24th  

The center is closed November 25th and 26th 

for Thanksgiving!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPK 
News! November  

 

 

Happy Birthday Kenzie, Azariah, 
Thomas, Serenity, Ava, Gracelyn, 

Jack, Fallon, Olivia, and Grayson who 
all turn 4 this month!    

 

 



 

 

Universal Pre-K Stars of the month! 

Congratulations to November’s Star of the Month Julian! Julian is in Miss 

Melissa’s UPK classroom. Julian is adorable with brown hair, brown eyes! He is so 

friendly and can bring a smile to anybody’s face! In school Julian’s favorite part 

of the day is outside time. Julian loves running around on the playground and 

shooting basketballs in our courtyard. On rainy days Julian loves when we do 

dance and movement time. He always requests the “Freeze song” or “The Floor 

is Lava” song so he can show off his dance moves. During centers Julian enjoys 

learning about letters and building towers with wooden blocks. Julian loves 

educating the class about superheroes, PJ masks, dinosaurs, football, and paw 

patrol. Julian loves learning about letters and numbers, and shapes, he loves 

showing off his knowledge of all his uppercase and lowercase letters. We are so lucky to have Julian in our 

class every day! Congratulations Julian, we love you!!! 

Congratulations to Miss Donna’s Star of the Month, Amelia! Amelia is a very 

confident little girl who knows how to express her feelings, needs, and thoughts 

very well! She has excellent language skills and talks like such a grown up! 

Amelia is a smart girl who is rapidly building her skills. She gives 100% 

participation at circle time and we can always count on her to give a correct 

answer! Amelia also partcipates in all activities. She loves to try new things 

and takes great pride in her work. She is a sweet girl who is caring and always 

shares with her friends. She has such a creative little imagination during play 

time. Amelia’s favorite things to do are plaing with the farm aniamals, building 

castles with blocks, and squishing playdoh! We are so proud of Amelia and how 

well she is doing in UPK! Congratulations Amelia, we love you!!! 

 

Congratulations to Miss Donna’s other Star of the Month, Jeffrey! Jeffery is a 

fine young boy who is responsible and respectful! He is conscience of his own 

materials and our school materials and always takesgreat care of them! He 

never hesitates to clean up after himself and always helps his friends clean up 

when he finishes before them. Jeffery is a great friend who is tolerant and 

considerate of others. He gets along with all his friends and is always ready and 

willing to share! He follows directions very well! Jeffery always tries his best and 

puts forth a lot of effort into his work. He is a smart boy who loves to count! 

He know his colors and easily recognizes letters. His favorite playground is #2 

(the one with the houses) and his favorite center is the miniature animals with 

cardboard mountains! Such a great imagination on this boy! Congratulations Jeffery, we love you!!!  

 

 

 



 

 

Congratulations to Miss Nicole’s other star of the month, Andrez! Andy has 

become much more independent in the morning, no longer feeling sad in when he 

says his goodbyes to mom. He comes to school with a smile on his face and a hug 

for his teacher! He is very good at building things with classroom magnets and 

blocks. His imagination for buildings is amazing! He has beautiful brown eyes and a 

warm smile that will melt your heart! Andy is loving and affectionate. Whenever 

someone leaves the room to go home, he is the first to say goodbye. He tells his 

teacher he loves her and is going to miss school when he goes home each day. Andy 

is thoughtful. For example, if someone drops something, he is the first to help 

them clean up. If he sees his friends taking a long time to clean up, he will walk 

over and help them clean up faster. He has such a big heart and is so sweet when 

he talks about his classmates. Andy is a star student who shines as November’s 

Star of the Month! Congratulations Andrez, we love you!!! 

 

Congratulations to Miss Nicole’s other Star of the Month, Tansey! Tansey has 

worked so hard on advocating for herself when she is sad or needs help in class! 

She is extremely polite, never being disrespectful to her teacher or classmates. 

She follows directions and is a great listener! We love to use Tansey as a good 

example of ‘doing the right thing’! Tansey takes her time to finish what she 

started giving 100% effort. She loves listening to our Twinkle, Twinkle, Little 

Star book and enjoys coloring and making really cool animals using Play-Doh! She is 

very thoughtful and is always making beautiful artwork for her teacher to hang 

up in the room. Tansey respects classroom materials as well as her classmates. 

She makes sure to ask before doing something to make sure she is following 

rules. Tansey is beautiful both inside and out and more than deserves this 

month’s Star of the Month award! Congratulations Tansey, we love you!!! 

 

Congratulations to Miss Stacy’s star of the month, Kenzie! Kenzie is being 

recognized this month for always being a great friend and ready to learn each 

day! She is doing such an amazing job coming into school each morning and 

following our classroom rules. She is so kind to her friends and always invites 

them to play with her during center time. She does great at circle time, singing 

along and participating in all of our discussions! She absolutely loves when we 

get to play with playdoh so she can use her creativity to make cool sculptures! 

When we do crafts, Kenzie always puts forth her best effort and gives 100%! 

She is great at helping to clean up and will always assist her friends in doing 

things around the class. We love having Kenzie in our class and can’t wait to see 

how much she grows throughout the school year! Congratulations Kenzie, we 

love you!!! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Congratulations to Miss Stacy’s other star of the month, Brantley! Brantley is 

being recognized for always following the rules and being a great friend! 

Brantley comes in every morning with a positive attitude and ready to learn! 

He is so happy in school and loves to play with his many friends! He is such a 

sweet boy who will offer anyone a hug that needs it! Brantley’s eyes will just 

melt your heart! Brantley puts so much effort into his school work and it 

shows! He loves to play in the block center, the grocery story, and the 

playground! He loves to run and play with his friends outside! He is always 

willing to help his friends clean up even if it was not his mess! Brantley has 

had a great start to the school year and we can’t wait to see him learn and 

grow! Congratulations Brantley, we love you!!! 

 

Hudson is a star student in Miss Renee’s classroom because of his silly 

personality and his love to try new things! Hudson is a great role model in our 

class and always makes sure that everyone is following the rules. He has made 

many friends since September and likes giving them a helping hand when they 

need it. Hudson really enjoys our block center and making crafts. We love 

watching Hudson in the dramatic play center because he has a great 

imagination and comes up with fun ideas to make the center even more 

exciting! Although Hudson was a little nervous to come to school in the 

beginning of the year, he no longer is and comes to school with a great 

attitude and ready to learn! Hudson loves to sing in our classroom too, and we 

love how he participates in class discussions. We are so proud of Husdon! 

Congratulations Hudson, we love you!!!! 

 

Shelby is a star student in Miss Renee’s classroom because she is a great role 

model for her other classmates. She listens to directions and follows our 

classroom rules so well! Shelby has the sweetest personality and her love for 

cats like no other. Although Shelby comes to schoo a little nervous 

sometimes, she is a very brave girl, and we are just so proud of her! Shelby 

really enjoys morning centers, and she seems to especially like crafts with her 

teacher or coloring. She is a very hard worker and it shows in all she does! 

Shelby has made many friends in school and is so well liked by everyone! She 

loves to help her teacher with errands and we can always count on her to 

help out her friends! We are so happy that Shelby is on our class this year 

and we look forward to watching her grow more and more! Keep on the 

wonderful work Shelby, we love you!!!  

 

 

 



 

 

Serenity has been chosen for the Star Student of the month in Miss Vanessa’s 

class! Serenity was chosen because of the amount of growth that we have seen 

in such a short time. Serenity started UPK in September and has continuously 

preserved with her learning. She is currently learning how to spell and write her 

name. Serenity loves playing with her friends in school. One of her favorite 

centers is the science table, where she can investigate and act as a detective 

with her friends while observing leaves, spiders, acorns and much more. Her 

favorite color is pink, and she rocks her fancy sunglasses when she wears them to 

school! Serenity is a very smart girl who knows all her letters in the alphabet and 

can count to 30. She is always kind to her friends with always offering a helping 

hand and is easily able to communicate with how she is feeling with her friends. 

Serenity is continuously making her classmates and teachers laugh with silly 

stories and jokes. She is always ready to give her friends and teachers a hug or tell them she loves 

them. We are so lucky to have you in our class Serenity, we love you!!! 

 

Logan is one of Miss Cassandra’s stars of the month for November! Logan was 

chosen because he is fantastic in the classroom, he is always participating in 

circle time and answering any questions! He always comes to school ready to 

start the day on a good note. Logan loves to play with the magnets, Legos, 

and puzzles because he loves to build different towers. Logan is so creative, he 

is always coloring in the lines and building new things. Logan is a great listener; 

he is always following the directions in the classroom demonstrating good 

listening ears. He is so funny and always knows how to make his teachers and 

his friends laugh. Logan is so smart, he is always answering questions and 

telling stories during circle time! He is such a good friend and an awesome 

teacher helper in the classroom! We are so proud of you! Congratulations Logan, 

we love you!!! 

 

Lila is one of Miss Cassandra’s stars of the month for November! Lila was 

chosen because she is such a sweet little girl and she is always working her 

hardest on her classwork and crafts. Lila loves to play with the town 

people and likes to build a town for them to live in. She is so sweet she is 

always sharing with her friends and making sure they don’t feel left out! 

Lila is so funny she is always telling funny jokes to make her teachers and 

buddies laugh. She is very caring, always making sure everyone is feeling 

okay by checking in and giving them hugs whenever they want! Lila is so 

loveable, she gives the best hugs!! Lila is such a good friend and an 

awesome teacher helper in the classroom! We are so proud of you! 

Congratulations Lila, we love you!!! 

 



 

 

Pumpkin Painting!  



 

 

 


